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From: Howard Brown - NOAA Federal <howard.brown@noaa.gov>


Sent: Tuesday, March 26, 2019 12:58 PM


To: Jana Affonso


Cc: Naseem Alston; Garwin Yip; Cathy Marcinkevage; Kaylee Allen; Brian Ellrott


Subject: NMFS Draft Analytical Approach and Environmental Baseline


Hi Jana,


Attached are the DRAFT NMFS BiOp Analytical Approach and Environmental Baseline sections for you to


review and for us to discuss tomorrow. We are still working on these and they are going through QA/QC


review but I think they will provide a helpful starting point for coordination.


Howard


--
Howard L. Brown


Policy Advisor

NOAA Fisheries, West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


(916) 930-3608

Howard.Brown@noaa.gov


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov


http://www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov

